
 
PLEASE POST ON CUPE BULLETIN BOARDS 

 
 

 
 

CUPE Local 606 
Executive & Shop Steward List 

 
Please Contact the CUPE Office if You Need Assistance 

 
Office: Phone (250) 729-0842 

Fax: (250) 729-0866   
 

E-Mail: cupe606@shaw.ca  
 

 
Office Hours: 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. (Monday-Friday)  ∼   Executive Assistant: Debbie Churchill 

 
 

Executive Members 
 

NAME POSITION 
Rob Zver President 
Steve Fielden General Vice-President 
Jeff Virtanen General Vice-President 
Max Miles General Vice-President 
Jamie Smith Treasurer 
Laurie Jenks Recording Secretary 
Ken Best Sgt.-At.-Arms 

 
 

Shop Stewards 
 
 

STEWARD HOME 
PHONE 

Max Miles (Chief Shop Steward) 
NACL 

C: 250-797-0383 

Gina Tremayne (Shop Steward) NACL C: 250-927-4117 
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